KTC hands over unused desk calendars to the
Foundation for the Blind in Thailand to
further turn into braille teaching media.

Mr. Jirayus Chokvittaya (left), Vice President - Marketing Communications, “KTC” or Krungthai Card
Public Company Limited, acted as the firm’s representative in handing over 1,500 unused desk
calendars to the Foundation for the Blind in Thailand under the Royal patronage of H.M. the Queen,
to further turn into braille teaching media. The event was recently presided over by Mr. Khan
Prachuabmoh (right), President of Foundation for The Blind in Thailand under the Royal Patronage
of H.M. the Queen, with children as the receiver at the Foundation for the Blind in Thailand.
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